
 

NOTICE REGARDING THE Pacific Citizen 

 
At the 2016 JACL National Convention in Las Vegas, 

the National Council approved a resolution and budget 
amendment assessing a $17 surcharge on memberships 
receiving the print edition of the Pacific Citizen beginning 
January 1, 2017. Digital subscriptions do not incur additional 
fees.   

If you wish to receive the printed Pacific Citizen 
newspaper, please include an additional $17 with your 
regular membership dues and write on the back of your 
renewal form that you would like to receive the printed 
edition. 

If you are a Life member, there is no assessment at this 
time for the printed Pacific Citizen 

If you do not include the $17 payment, your subscription will 
be changed to digital distribution via e-mail. 

Please direct any questions about the Pacific Citizen’s 
distribution process or the 2016 Resolution to the Pacific 

Citizen office at (213) 620-1767. 


